5/4/10 Meeting

The Franklin Township Regular Monthly Meeting was called to order in the Municipal Building
at 7:03 P.M. Present at the meeting were Supervisors Dan Depue, Mark Creamer and Tom
Docherty and Secretary/Treasurer Jeanne Sullivan. Also present were the people on the
attached sign-in sheet.

The meeting was stared with the pledge to the flag.

The minutes from the April meeting were read. Dan made a motion to accept the minutes.
Mark seconded the motion. The motion was passed with 3 yes votes.

The Treasurers Report was read. Dan made a motion to accept the Treasurer’s Report. Mark
seconded the motion. The motion was passed with 3 yes votes.

Correspondence:

Susquehanna Township Officials Association sent a letter stating the dues for the year are $60
and the Fall Convention will be held October 28™. They asked each township for current
information of township officials and meeting dates and times. The Association is also asking
each township to consider taking out an add. Dan sent the current information and suggested
we continue being members.

An application for the extension of a quarry on the Rossel Farm was made.
Johnson Quarry is applying for a quarry in the township.
One subdivision was applied for by Mark Franklin Associates LP on Bailey Road.

Two subdivisions have been approved. They were John Knopick’s and the Rick Whitney Estate.
Knopick’s septic has also been approved.

PSATS sent a letter listing all of the memorandums they are supporting.

An application was received for State Agencies for Surplus Properties.

New Business:

Mark reported on the fuel bid results. Airline Petroleum will be our supplier.
Dan reported that New Milford Township purchased our water truck for $1000.

Dan talked with Cabot about leasing the township land for $500 per acre. Dan declined the
offer.
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Dan requested that everyone complete and mail in their census form. It is important for the
Township to have an accurate count of residents.

The monthly Police Report was given. There were a total of 10 incidents and 25 traffic stops.
Public Comment:
Questions were asked about road work and repairs.

Mrs. Darrow asked if subcontracting some road repairs was cost effective. Dan replied in the
affirmative and explained his response.

Bob Chiarella invited everyone in the township to a Community Bon Fire at Liberty Park on May
22" The event is a combined event for Liberty and Franklin Townships.

Mark received a notice from PSATS about House Bill 2431.

Mark contacted Sandy Major inviting her to Police Information Meeting that will be held in
June. Ms. Major cannot attend the meeting.

Lee Burch asked if we were still members for COG and the NTC. Dan said we were members of
both. Lee also had questions about Capital Reserve funds.

Dan made a motion to pay the bills. Mark seconded the motion. The motion passed with 3 yes
votes.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 P.M.

Respectfully Submitted,

Jeanne Sullivan

Secretary/Treasurer
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